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              27/05/22 

Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
 
I am writing to inform you that we have had a few incidents now where pupils in year 5 have used 
inappropriate language with sexual connotations in school. Whilst we recognise that the children may not 
always totally understand what they are saying, we would ask that you support us in ensuring that you 
child does not. 
 
We believe that some language has come through what pupils are watching on YouTube or on films on 
Netflix such as 365. Please ensure that the right restrictions are in place for your child to safeguard them 
from anything that could be inappropriate.  
 
Thank you for your support 
 
Dr. Owen 
  


